From: Wilton, Shauna

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 10:46 AM

To: PB Commissioners

Cc: PB Communications; PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL
Subject: Stanley Park Road Reallocation - Survey Begins Today

Dear Commissioners,

This email is to inform you of the launch of a Talk Vancouver Survey today (August 25™) to engage the public and
receive feedback about the temporary changes to the Stanley Park seawall and Park Drive as a result of the COVID-19
pandemic. The survey will be open for approximately three weeks. Staff will also be conducting in-person engagement
on Sunday, August 30th between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm at various locations around the park. This engagement has been
carefully planned with the Civic Engagement team to ensure all COVID-19 protocols and safety requirements are in
place.

Link to the survey (live later today) and information on the planned public engagement can be found
at: Shapeyourcity.ca/Stanley-park

Regards,
Shauna

Shauna Wilton | Acting General Manager

Vancouver Park Board | 2099 Beach Avenue
W t. 604.718.6248
w shauna.wilton@vancouver.ca
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